
  
 

  
 

 

Children's Online Privacy Protection Act Disclosure 

The Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act of 1998 (“COPPA”) restricts the collection, use, or 

disclosure of Personal Information from and about children under the age of 13 on the internet. 

CU1 is committed to protecting the online privacy of the children who visit our Sites and 

complying with COPPA. 

In general, our Sites are not directed to children under the age of 13 and we request that 

children under the age of 13 not provide Personal Information through the Sites. We do not 

knowingly collect information from children under 13 without parental consent. We may collect 

information on domain names, dates and times of visits, and number of page views. This 

information contains no Personal Information and will only be used to continue to improve the 

overall value of our Sites. Please visit the Federal Trade Commission website www.ftc.gov for 

more information about COPPA. 

 

http://www.ftc.gov/

